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Well done to everyone involved in One Autumn Night. Good to see so many parents and whanau encouraging students
in some great performances.

Subject Reports:

« Each term parents will receive a hard copy report on your child’s learning in each subject area.

 Junior students will be issued with a report from each of their Term one subjects on Wednesday 9 May.

« Senior students will receive subject reports on Wednesday 23 May.

 Interviews with subject teachers will take place on Thursday 31 May and Friday 1 June.

o We will be asking for feedback regarding the usefulness and format for reporting at Parent Forum. If you
have any concerns about your child’s learning, please don't hesitate to contact your child’s River Guide
who can gather an update from each subject teacher.

Winter Uniform Changeover.
From after the long weekend, we are transitioning from summer into winter uniform. Students
g may wear winter or summer uniform, but not a combination of both, e.g. grey socks with sandals.
The only acceptable winter shoes are black leather, lace up standard school shoes (as shown in
the image).

Parent Forum Tuesday 10™ April 7pm in the Hub.
« This is an opportunity to be informed about priorities the Board and staff have established for the next
one to three years as well as being part of an ongoing conversation about the school’s direction. Everyone
welcome.

Youth Resilience Survey.

« All students were given information to bring home this week about a survey we are asking students to
participate in.

o The survey asks students questions about their strengths such as self-confidence, desire to achieve, and
relationships they have with the adults in their families, school and community.

e The purpose of the survey is to use the information to develop a programme which we hope will support
students to develop life skills such as resilience, good decision making skills and team work.

« If you want to know more or you do not want your child to participate in this survey, please contact the
school, either studentservices@haurakiplains.school.nz or principal@haurakiplains.school.nz

Winter Sports.
With the winter sports season soon to get underway, students will receive a flyer which will outline for students and parents
important information such as uniform requirements, fees, training and game days and expectations for students.

Enjoy the Easter break (students are back at school Wednesday 4 April)
and extra hour Saturday night. EASTER EGG HUNTS
PROVE THAT YOUR CHILD
Ngaire Harris CAN
PRINCIPAL FIND THINGS WHEN
THEY WANT TO!
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